
The UAE Ministry of Finance 
aim to gather remarks from 
Freezone companies ahead 

of issuing executive 
decisions through the 

Digital Public Consultation.

The ministry of Finance aim 
to involve Freezone 

companies in Corporate Tax 
decisions that will affect 
their business operation.

The UAE's Ministry of Finance is 
launching a Digital Public 
Consultation for Freezone 

companies as part of the new UAE 
Corporate Tax Freezone regulations.

 
They aim to be consulting with the 
business community and relevant 

stakeholders from the
19th July - 2nd August 2023.

The UAE Ministry of Finance is hosting a Digital 
Public Consultation to gather remarks from 
Freezone Companies.

UAE Ministry of Finance

This is a huge opportunity for 
the Freezone community to 

get their ideas out there from 
the 19th July - 2nd August.

Let the Ministry of Finance 
know how to better aid your 
business operation through 
Corporate Tax changes and 

be a part of creating the 
executive decisions.

Freezone Community Contact Us

Ministry of Finance Digital 

Public Consultation

: +971 50 126 1940
: uae@insightss.co
: www.insightss.co/ae

Dubai Office :
Office 711, Iris Bay Building, 
Business Bay, Dubai, UAE.


